LAJUF SHOWS REQUEST TO TRAINERS AND COMPETITORS

PLEASE SLOW DOWN ON WILDLIFE ACCESS

Trainers, would you please ask your drivers and competitors to maintain a 25 mph speed limit
on Wildlife Lane as they approach the LAJUF Horse Show Grounds. We have many horses, pets,
wildlife and children using the road as they enter and exit Croom Reserve or ride alongside the
reserve. As horsemen, you totally can understand the sudden approach of traffic coming over
the hill and the resulting surprise to both deer and horses.

Most of the show people are aware of this, but we have had requests from neighbors to please
inform van and trailer drivers, competitors, as well as family members coming to the show.

Help us maintain a safe use of Wildlife Lane. We have been hosting shows for over 30 years,
but as more people have moved into the area, there is more danger to families and horses.

PLEASE be thoughtful and considerate of all the surrounding neighbors. We want to continue
our shows. We appreciate your help, and God bless you all from the LAJUF Family.



